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Hay Memorial Library, its staff, 
and trustees were one of the two 
libraries of the North Country  
Library Systemôs sixty-five  
libraries awarded with the  
Library Service Improvement 
Award at this yearôs NCLS  
Annual Meeting on September 
28th, 2017.  
 
Katie Male-Riordan, library  
director, accepted the award on 
behalf of the Library at the dinner 
and awards ceremony.  
 
The Library Improvement Award is given to libraries that create better  

services for their patrons through programming, collection development, 

marketing and advocacy, building projects, and leadership. 

 
Congratulations to our staff and trustees at Hay Memorial!  

Hay Memorial Recipient of Library Improvement Award 

Hay Memorial Library | 105 S. Broad St. | P.O. Box 288 | Sackets Harbor, NY 13685 | (315) 646-2228 | sahlib@ncls.org 

COMING 
SOON 
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A special event just for teens! Come to the                                   

Library Saturday morning for breakfast treats, 

bring along the book you're currently reading, and 

get ready to make some bookish crafts! Pre-

register by calling the Library at (314) 646-2228 

or emailing us at sahlib@ncls.org   

Make a festive rag tie garland just in time for 

the holiday season! 

  

All supplies will be provided free of charge!  

Participants must  pre-register with the Library 

for the class by calling (315) 646-2228 or  

emailing us at sahlib@ncls.org. Class is limited 

to 12 participants. 
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I would maintain that thanks 

are the highest form of thought; 

and that gratitude is happiness 

doubled by wonder.  

ʄ G.K. Chesterton  



 

This is an equal opportunity program. Discrimination is prohibited by Federal Law. To file a complaint of discrimination, write: USDA, Director, Office of Civil rights, 1400 

Independence Avenue, S. W. Washington, DC 20250-9410, or call (800)795-3272 (voice) or (202) 720-6382 (TDD). 

Hours of Operation 
 

Monday - Tuesday: 12:00 pm - 7:00 pm  
Wednesday - Friday: 12:00 pm - 5:00 pm 

Saturday: 9:00 am - 12:00 pm  

For full details on our all programs and services, visit:  
www.haymemoriallibrary.org 

You can also find us on Facebook at:  
www.facebook.com/haymemorial 

No Storytime - November 23rd 

January  
Morning Storytime, Every Thursday - 10:00 am  

Harvest Storywalk  
November 4th, 10 am - 1 pm 

Library Closed - November 23rd & 24th 

Join the Library and Sackets Harbor Battlefield for a special 
Storywalk event! Guest will be able to take a walk around the 
Battlefield trail while reading Jan Brett's, The Mitten. Crafts 
and snacks will be served. Call the Library to pre-register.   

 Join Hay Memorial for any of the FOUR showings of the  

timeless cartoon classic about the Grinch! Showings is  

approximately thirty minutes long and will begin on the hour. 

This event is in partnership with the Whooville in the Harbor 

event and is free and open to the public. 

Join us for stories, songs, rhymes, and fun crafts!   

Make a festive rag tie garland just in time for the holiday      

season! All supplies will be provided. Participants must              

pre-register with the Library for the class by calling              

(315) 646-2228. Class is limited to 12 participants. 

December 

Library Closed - December 25th, 26th & 31st  
We will be discussing our November selection Tell the Wolves 
I'm Home by Carol Rifka Brunt. Want to join? Come to our 
meeting and get next monthôs selection!   

Rag Tie Garland Class - December 6th, 5:30 pm  

The Library will be closed for the Thanksgiving holiday.  

Calling all Christmas elves! Kids are invited to join the       
Library for a special workshop to make a gift for a loved one 
of their choice. This event is in partnership with the Whooville 

in the Harbor event and is free and open to the public.   

Grinch Movie Marathon  
December 9th, 10:00 am—1:00 pm 

November  

Book Club Discussion - November 28th, 6:00 pm 

Rag Tie Garland Class - Postponed Until         
December 6th, 5:00pm 

Whooville Workshop   
December 2nd, 10:00 am—12:00 pm 

Chat & Chew - November 18th, 10:00 am 
A special event just for teens! Come to the                                   
Library Saturday morning for breakfast treats, bring along the 
book you're currently reading, and get ready to make some 
bookish crafts. Pre-register by calling the Library.   
 
 

Morning Storytime, Every Thursday - 10:00 am  
Join us for stories, songs, rhymes, and fun crafts!   


